
It’s October already and our    
annual Fall Festival is right 
around the corner! It will be 
held on October 26th from 
7:00 p.m. until 8:30 p.m. We 
look forward to this exciting 
event where all families and 
friends come in for an evening 
of activities, games,           
refreshments and prizes! For 
just $2.00 per person you’ll 
have a fun-filled evening  
showing off your costumes, 
playing games and socializing 
with friends! We will sell tickets 
at the front desk to alleviate 
the long line on the night of the 
festival. Tickets will go on sale 
on Monday, October 8th.  
Watch for signs and notices 
keeping you updated on this 
fun filled evening. We will also 
be collecting bagged candy 
throughout the month and 
baked goods on the 26th.  

Any  donations are greatly  
appreciated. We have a  family 
activity on the front counter for 
you and your child to do at 
home and bring back to  the 
school to be displayed in the 
front reception area. Let your 
creativity flow! Progress reports 
will be sent home on the 5th of 
this month. This is a good way 
to monitor your child’s             
development. If you have any 
questions or concerns please 
feel free to set up a parent/
teacher conference with your 
child’s teacher at your earliest        
convenience. As we approach 
the cooler months be sure your 
child has a weather appropriate 
change of clothing.                         

Just a few Reminders:     

On Thursday, October, 4th we 
are going to be having another 
Spirit Night! This time it is going 

to be held at the Dairy Queen 
on Colonial Blvd. Don’t forget 
to wear your Wellington shirt! 
If you don't have one yet, they 
will be on sale in the front  
office for only $10!    

Please note: Costumes are 
not allowed to be worn at 
school on Halloween day. 
They are only allowed to be 
worn at the Fall Festival. 

Stop by the Wellington Booth 
on Saturday, October 27th 
from 10:00am-4:00pm at the 
15th  annual Fall Kid’s Festival 
at Jaycee Park in Cape Coral. 
Come dressed in your       
costume for all the fun-filled 
games and activities!  Have a 
“Spooktacular” month! 
Don’t forget, our newsletter is 
now online! 
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Tales from the Crib 

Autumn is here! This month 

we will be learning all about 

nature! Please bring in a small 

pumpkin by October 19th for 

your child to decorate. Thank 

you to all of the Grand-

parent’s that attended our 
Grandparent’s day event! We 
appreciate everything you do! 

This month we will be having 

a fall pajama day. On this day, 

please dress your child in their 

favorite pajamas! We hope to 

see all of you at our annual 

Fall Festival on October 26th  

from 7-8:30pm. This month’s 
milestones… Samantha is 
walking and Max is standing 

up! We are so proud of them! 

Please remember to label all of 

your child’s belongings. 
Thank you!  

~Infant Teachers~ 

Ghostly Greetings from D1-A 

Fall has arrived and we have 

lots of fun activities planned 

for the month of October! We 

look forward to seeing all of 

you at our annual Fall      

Festival on October 26th! We 

would like to give a warm 

welcome to our new friends, 

Jacob and Jarviya’! We will 
be doing lots of nature     

projects this month. Please 

check our parent board for 

upcoming events for the 

month! Thank you for     

sharing your child with us!  

~Ms. Melissa & Ms. Jan~ 

 

 

EEKS! From D1-B 

It’s hard to believe October 
is here already! To observe 

this month’s theme of 
“Nature” D1-B will be  

talking about all the 

changes Fall brings us! As 

the weather (hopefully) 

continues to cool down 

some, we look forward to 

spending more time outside 

to observe nature first hand! 

Keep an eye on our “Parent 
Board” for information 
about a special cooking 

project for the month, and 

also the upcoming Fall  

Festival. As always, we 

thank you for the           

opportunity to watch your 

children learn and grow 

every day! 

~Ms. Megan & Ms. Kim~ 

Points of Interest: 
 
*October 4th-Spirit 
Night at Dairy Queen 

 
*October 5th-
Progress Reports  
 

*October 19th– 
Parents Night Out 
 
*October 26th– Fall 
Festival 
 
*October 31st– 
Halloween 

We are now online! www.wellingtonacademyschools.com/newsletters 



Witches and Werewolves from VPK 

This month we are learning all about 

nature! We will discuss the changing of 

the leaves, pumpkins, and animals that 

we see in the Fall. We will get messy 

this month when we clean out a     

pumpkin to see what’s inside!          
Afterwards, we will try toasted pumpkin 

seeds! The students will also create a 

pumpkin patch for the wall, do a fall 

picture dictation and go on a nature hike 

to create a nature collage. We are    

looking forward to a great month with 

lots of fun and exciting activities! We 

hope to see you all are out upcoming 

Fall Festival! The Festival will be held 

on Friday, October 26th from 7pm-8:30 

pm! We hope to see you all there! 

Thank you for sharing your child with 

us! 

~VPK Teachers~ 

Spooky Spiders from Pre-K 

Nature’s color is brown in Florida and up 
North, nature’s colors are yellow, red, 
green, and orange. If you happen to be 

traveling up that way, we would         

appreciate some colored leaves, etc! This 

month, our class will work on             

recognizing and writing the letters, I, J, 

K, L and also the numbers 6, 7, & 8. Our 

class will also participate in many hands-

on activities during the month. We will 

be creating a “real” pumpkin patch. We 
would like each child to bring in a   

pumpkin (real, any size) by Monday, 

October 15th. The class will weigh, 

measure and decorate the pumpkins. We 

will have them on display during our Fall 

Festival, so please bring one in for      

everyone to enjoy! Wellington’s annual 
Fall Festival will be held on Friday,   

October 26th from 7pm-8:30pm. We 

encourage all of our families to dress up 

and attend this exciting event! We hope 

to see you all there! Thank you for    

sharing your child with us! 

~Ms. Nicole & Ms. Ruth~ 

BOO! From D 2-A 

Thank you so much to all our grand-

parent’s who took time to come and 
join their grandkids for a special snack 

in honor of Grand-parent’s Day! Thank 
you so much for participating. We also 

want to say thank you to Officer S. for   

volunteering his time and showing our 

class his patrol car! Thank you       

community helpers for all that you do! 

As we start the month of October, we 

will keep busy learning about nature; 

looking at the different colors of the 

leaves, going on nature walks, and 

more… 

Please keep an eye on the parent board 

for more activities coming up! Thank 

you for all your support! 

~Ms. Maria & Ms.  Ruth~ 

Tricks and Treats from D 2-B 

This month we will be learning all 

about nature! We will be doing some 

“boo-tiful and spook-tacular” arts and 
crafts projects! We will be making 

handprint ghosts and leaf puppets! We 

will be going on a nature walk to    

collect leaves for upcoming activities! 

Don’t forget, our annual Fall Festival is 
on October 26th! We hope to see all of 

you there!  

Please let us know how we can help 

you potty train your child. Anything 

that you find works well for you at 

home, we are more than willing to try 

while your child is here at school with 

us. We have made a lot of progress in 

the last few weeks and we want to 

make sure to keep the momentum   

going! We appreciate your cooperation 

and hope all our friends will get potty-

trained soon so they are ready to move 

up to our D3 class! Thank you for   

sharing your child with us. 

~Ms. Lynsay & Ms. Jacki~ 

Monstrous Moments from D-3 

Leaves, pumpkins, and squirrels, oh 

my! This month we are learning all 

about nature! We will be taking nature 

walks, making nature collages,  and 

learning all about Fall animals.         

Progress reports are coming out this 

month. If you would like to discuss 

your child’s report, please don't hesitate 
to set up a  conference. Fall Festival is 

on it’s way! We will be making a 
pumpkin patch, so please be on the 

look out for the pumpkin notice! If you 

have a  business that would like to do-

nate to the silent auction, please let us 

know, it is greatly appreciated! This 

will be a great month full of Fall fun! 

As always, thank you for sharing your 

child with us! 

~Ms. Danielle & Ms. Melony~ 

 

 

Fall Festival                 

October  26th                       

7:00-8:30pm 


